
February 25, 2020 

 
 
 

The Carroll County Board of Supervisors held a Budget Work session on 
February 25, 2020 in the Board Meeting Room of the Carroll County 
Governmental Center. 
 
Members Present:    
   Rex L. Hill 
   Phillip McCraw 
   Joe Webb 
 
Staff Present: Cellell Dalton, County Administrator 
   Felecia Bowman 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Mr. Webb called the meeting to order. 
 
The Board discussed budgets for the Commissioner of the Revenue, Treasurer, 
Electoral Board, Registrar, Sheriff, Social Services, CSA and Clerk of Court. 
 
RECESS 
 
Mr. Hill made a motion to recess the meeting until 8:00 a.m. 
 
Mr. Phillip McCraw seconded the motion. 

Roll call vote was as follows: 

AYES:  Rex Hill   Joe Webb 
  Phillip McCraw   
 
NAYS: None 
 
ABSENT: Tom Littrell   Robbie McCraw 
  Tracy Moore 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Chairman 
 

 

 

 

 

 


